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communicate the timeline to the University community. 
 

2. The Bulletin leaders maintain a folder on the Academic Affairs share drive for Bulletin 
content. By mid-September, the Bulletin leaders send the Bulletin editor coordinators the 
content for updating the Bulletin content for their academic School, Division, or unit. The 
updated content is due back to the Bulletin leaders by mid-March.  

 
3. From mid-March to the end of April, the Bulletin leaders collaborate to produce a final 

draft. Once completed, the Bulletin leaders send the text of the Bulletin to University 
Relations and Marketing. University Relations and Marketing converts the Bulletin text to 
web format, adds page numbers, checks links, and creates embedded links from the titles of 
sections listed on the table of contents to specified text. Graphics provides the cover art. 
 

4. When the Bulletin is fully composed and ready for publication, the Bulletin leaders do a 
final proof of the content, and once they have completed that review, University Relations 
and Marketing archives the previous year’s Bulletin and uploads the current Bulletin to the 
University website. This last step in the process should be completed in preparation for the 
first new student orientation in June. 
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